
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
September 29, 2025 

 
 

 
 

    
 
You have requested a clearance check of our child abuse/neglect records in partial 
fulfillment of the application process required for involvement with your agency. 
 
A review of the Department records on the person(s) listed below indicates: 

 
    DOB:   

 
 Department Records show that there is disqualifying information on record for this 

applicant. 
 

 Department Records show that there is not a record of disqualifying information for 
this applicant. 
 
Should the applicant be dissatisfied with the Department’s findings, he or she is entitled 
to an Administrative Hearing.  It is the responsibility of the agency to ascertain if the 
applicant intends to appeal the Department’s decision.  The applicant cannot be 
assigned childcare duties until the outcome of the appeal. 
 
 

Please feel free to contact Natasha.House@dcyf.ri.gov or (401) 528-3843 if you have 
any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Domenic R. Lancellotta 

Assistant Director Child Protection Services 

Rhode Island Department of Children, Youth and Families 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF TRANSPARENCY/FULL DISCLOSURE TO ALL HIRING MANAGERS 
 

Although Department Records have verified that the above referenced applicant has indicated involvement with DCYF investigation(s)that were not disqualifiers for 

employment, the records may contain information you find useful to your selection process. This information may be disclosed to you only when the applicant provides an 
additional authorization to release this information to you.  
 
Please be aware that since the information we may have is not a disqualifier for employment, you are free to hire this person and are not required to request anything additional 
from DCYF. 
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